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Qube appoints new Chief Financial Officer 
 
 
Qube Holdings announced today that Mr Mark Wratten had been appointed Chief Financial 
Officer to succeed Mr Paul Lewis who is stepping down from the role. 
 
Qube Managing Director Paul Digney said, “Mark is an experienced ASX listed CFO with a 
track record across a range of industries including, industrial services and logistics.”  
 
“Mark also brings broad leadership experience covering investor relations, treasury, tax, 
information technology, M&A, capital markets and risk management.” 
 
“I’m confident Mark will be a strong contributor to the Qube management team in the years 
ahead.” 
 
“I would also like to pay tribute to and thank Paul Lewis for his incredible service to Qube over 
more than 15 years which has helped make Qube such a success.” 
 
Mr Wratten will commence his employment with Qube on 2 May 2022, which will provide an 
orderly handover with Paul Lewis to 30 June 2022. 
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